Rice Lane Primary School and Nursery

"We are respectful, resilient and together we achieve"

Headteacher: Mrs L Roach

Brockenhurst Road Liverpool, L9 3BU Tel: 0151 525 9776

Email: admin@ricelane.liverpool.sch.uk



2nd October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,



The building work on EYFS/Woodlands playground will begin tomorrow and last for around 2 weeks. During this time each affected area of the playground will be cordoned off whilst the equipment is installed.

We are not anticipating any disruption for yourselves but you may see workmen and additional cars/ lorries etc around school. We do ask that you take additional care and supervise your child when coming to and from school during this time.

If there are disruptions to yourselves then we will let you know.

The playground will be much improved and staff and children are looking forward to using the new equipment.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs L Roach





















